
 

VILLAGE OF ALDEN 
13336 Broadway 

Alden NY 14004 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF 

PUBLIC WORKS 

VILLAGE OF ALDEN   
13395 Railroad Street 

Alden, NY 14004 

 

May 14, 2025 

Request for sealed bid 

Village Streets Paving Project (2025) 

(Original Bid Dated May 5, 2025 CANCELLED) 

 

 

Attention Bidders: 

 

 The Village of Alden has decided to cancel our original bid request dated May 5, 2025 

for the milling and paving of select Village streets.  Please find the new updated bid request 

dated May 14, 2025, which now is asking for additional bid pricing for “Base Course / Sub-Base 

Course “soft-spot” repairs, per cubic-yard.    

 

Based upon prior engineering and street bores, the Village is anticipating areas of soft-

spots  which will need repairs but would not be able to be identified until streets are milled (but 

prior to paving).   

 

Bidders are asked to submit bids based upon the May 14, 2025 bid request, and all sealed 

bids are due to the Village Clerk’s Office, 13336 Broadway, Alden, New York 14004 by 

12:00pm on June 2, 2025.  

 

Any questions regarding this bid are to be directed to the Superintendent of Public 

Works, who may be reached at (716) 937-7392.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Daniel Czelusta,  

Village of Alden 

Superintendent of Public Works 

 

 


